
Search Committee Annual Report

Search Committee is responsible for finding people to serve as the officers of Baltimore Yearly
Meeting, Interim Meeting and as members of Supervisory Committee and Nominating
Committee.

As we consider people to fill these positions, we take into account many factors, including the
anti-racism queries of the Yearly Meeting.  We are continually looking for People of Color as well
as younger members of the Yearly Meeting who would be interested in serving in the positions
we are trying to fill.  This can be difficult given the relatively smaller numbers of these
populations and the variety of opportunities they have to serve the Yearly Meeting as well as
the limitations of their time and resources.  For the Nominating Committee, we also have the
requirement of finding members from different areas of the Yearly Meeting.

Three of our six members are rotating off the committee this year, which has raised some
concern regarding the ongoing “institutional memory” of the committee.  As of this writing, the
Naming Committee has yet to name possible new members.

As we prepare this report, our committee has met seven times virtually since the last Annual
Session and since there are still positions to fill, it is likely that we will meet again before Annual
Session and possibly also at Annual Session 2022. Our virtual sessions have worked well for our
committee and have allowed us to accommodate the different schedules of our older and
younger committee members.


